_World Journal of Gastroenterology

To
The Editor,

Reference: Manuscript No. 9412 submitted to WJG

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that we believe that the language of our manuscript (ESPS No.
9412) has reached or exceeded Grade A. Both the reviewers have also given it Grade A for
language evaluation. Hence, we choose not to have the manuscript edited by any English
language editing companies.

Hope you find this in order.

Yours sincerely,

(Prof. Anoop Saraya)
Corresponding author for ESPS No. 9412
Dept. of Gastroenterology,

All India Institute of Medical Sciences,
New Delhi, India.



